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To Whom It May Concern:  

 

On behalf of the California Line Dance Association of America (CLDAA) and our upcoming 

15th anniversary celebration, I'd like to cordially invite you to take part in the CLDAA 15th 

Annual Gala. As a sponsor, benefits will go to CLDAA's Line Dance Program which serves the 

community. The gala will be held on Saturday, April 20, 2019 6:30PM – 11:30PM at Santa 

Clara Convention Center 

 

The CLDAA is a 501C-3 non-profit organization. Our mission is "through the art of line 

dancing, CLDAA is promoting exercise, health and enjoyment for people of all ages." CLDAA 

board members, whom are all dance instructors and avid students, serve the community 

with passion through action. CLDAA serves 220,000 people per year through 20 classes per 

week in the Bay Area. In addition, in 2019 to commemorate our 15-year anniversary, CLDAA 

plans to help raise funds for a variety of other worthwhile organizations including Lucile 

Packard Children's Hospital at Stanford, STUF Foundation, New Hope Chinese Cancer Care 

Foundation, and Friends of Children with Special Needs (FCSN). Your participation would be 

greatly welcomed as it would signify your support for the extended CLDAA community.  

 

The enclosed sponsorship information outlines the levels of contribution available and the 

benefits you will receive. Your generosity is paramount for the success of this celebration. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Chi Chi Lin at support@cldaa.org or (214) 

908-6248.  

 

For CLDAA students, please join our line dance marathon beginning from 2:00PM to 

5:00PM  

“Dance for Health, Dance for Happiness and Dance for a Colorful Life."  

 

Sincerely yours,  

 
 

Kico Lin Founder/ President of CLDAA/General Coach/Development Officer 


